
-----Original Message-----
From: Ali Ali [SMTP:al_is_on_line@yahoo.com.au]
Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2000 11:14 PM
To: jsct@aph.gov.au
Subject: Re: Australia's Relationship with the WTO

I believe that the continuation of Australia's
relationship with the World Trade Organisation is not
in the Australian public's interest due to a marked
history of lack of community involvement, public
transparency and accountability, and whose
patriarchal, elite class membership, processes and
goals are equal to any dictionaries definition of the
term anti-democratic.

Yours Sincerely

Alison de Roo


